
Dear mayor and council 
 
My name is Jake greenhalgh, I am a local small business owner and I would just like to enquire about the stalls 
I have seen at the entrance to Alpha Lake Park? I would also like to enquire about the opportunity to set up a 
stall or rent a space for a weekend in the village to be able to sell some of my products, I was due to set up at a 
couple festivals in the coming months but due to changing restrictions they have all be postponed and most 
likely will not go ahead now. Due to this fact I have put in a lot of work in preparation for this and would love to 
have some kind of outlet that would enable me to put to use the time and energy I have spent in preparing for 
these events. The ability to have a stall just for a day on the weekend would help my business exponentially in 
terms of exposure to a wider local audience. I mainly produce clothing but also have other products like a 
snowboard bench, etched glasses and whistler related prints. I would like to know who I need to contact in 
regards to getting permission to set up a stall or if there are any local landlords I could speak to about setting 
up a pop-up shop in one of the disused or closed village shop spaces, in or outdoors. I am aware of other local 
clothing companies and I'm sure if there was some kind of solution to this we could put in a collaborative effort 
to promote some local businesses in the form of a small event. 
 
Below I have added a link to my website and instagram page - 
https://www.halsh.ca/ 
https://www.instagram.com/halsh_clothing/ 
 
I currently live at 2520 whistler road and I would be more than happy to chat on the phone you can reach me at 

 
 
I hope to hear from you soon! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jake 
 

https://www.halsh.ca/
https://www.instagram.com/halsh_clothing/



